
Council’s free immunisation sessions take place on 
the third Monday and the first Thursday of each 
month and every Monday in Apollo Bay at the Apollo 
Bay Kindergarten at the P-12 College site (Apollo Bay 
sessions do not need to be booked online). 
Upcoming childhood immunisation sessions at 
COPACC in Colac are: 
• Thursday 5 September, 10am – 11.30am 
• Monday 16 September, 2.30pm – 4.30pm 
Flu vaccine is also available at these sessions for 
children aged between six months and five years and 
people aged 65 and older
To book your Colac immunisation visit: 
https://portal.cirv.vic.gov.au/ click on book a 
community immunisation appointment then follow 
the steps to create a new account.

Council Immunisation Sessions

>> colacotway.vic.gov.au @colacotwaysc@ColacOtwayShireCouncil (03) 5232 9400

Colac Otway Shire Council s reviewing the 
Birregurra Structure Plan 2013.
This review will focus on future residential growth 
options and includes an assessment of neighbourhood 
character planning controls in Birregurra.
You are invited to provide feedback on the plan and 
help inform future planning in Birregurra.
Visit our website and click on the Have Your Say tab 
on the homepage to read more about the review and 
complete a short survey.
Community Drop-In Session
Date: Saturday 7 September 2024
Time:  9.30am until 11.30am (drop-in at any time 

during these hours)
Where: Birregurra Community Hall

Have Your Say

The 2024 Election Period (commonly known 
as caretaker period), will commence at noon on 
Tuesday 17 September 2024 and concludes at 6pm 
on Saturday 26 October 2024.
The Election Period starts from the last day that 
nominations to be a candidate for a council election 
can be received and ends at 6pm on election day.
During this period, council business is conducted in 
accordance with our Election Period Policy which 
can be read on our website as part of Council’s 
Governance Rules.
For more information visit our website and click on 
the Council Elections link from the homepage.

2024 Election Period

The Victorian Electoral Commission (VEC) will be 
holding free information sessions for prospective 
candidates:
•  Thursday 5 September 2024, 7pm at the Colac 

Otway Performing Arts and Cultural Centre 
(COPACC)

•  Friday 6 September 2024, 7pm at the Apollo Bay 
Bowls Club

Please visit Council’s website for additional 
information about the VEC sessions which will be 
provided closer to the session dates.

Victorian Electoral Commission 
– free information sessions for 
prospective candidates

Colac Otway Shire Council is an exciting place to 
work. If you are passionate about delivering great 
customer service, working for a progressive and 
innovative council, and making a difference to your 
local community, we would love to hear from you!
• Customer Service Officer
• Coordinator Waste Services
For a position description and to apply online, visit 
our website and click on the Careers & Tenders link 
from the homepage or contact Human Resources on 
(03) 5232 9400.

Current Employment 
Opportunities


